
 

Netarhat Residential School 
Netarhat 

 
INVITATION 

 

All Nobites, Ex‐Teachers & Ex‐Principals, 

You are cordially invited on the occasion of School Day 
15th Nov. 2015.  Hope you will grace the occasion by your 
presence. This is an advance invitation so that you may plan 
your visit to Netarhat. Kindly confirm your visit so that 
necessary arrangements could be done in time. 

 

 

     Principal 
Netarhat School  


